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Dear Mr. Scott:-

Further to my letter of yesterday's date,
I think it well to attach hereto copies of letters I have
received from Messrs. Larkin, Rathbone & Perry, relative
to the case of the Schooner *Elizabeth Ruth".

Possibly you might care to let me have your
opinion on subject matter of their letter of the 8th inst,

I now find that the first entry reporis oa
this vessel were forwarded by you on the 2nd of February,
1921 and I have been able to trace the original first
entry machinery and the free board reports and it is pre-
sumed the lawyers have the first entry report on the hull
in their possession.

I have asked them to make a search for this
document end I will duly advise you on hearing from them.
It is not the lawyers' desire that any of these documents
should be returned to you, meantime, and I shall be glad
to know if it will be in order to retain them for the pres-
ent.

Yours very gsincerely,

L, Scott, Esqge.,

London.







